Weekly Report #9

In the past week, we continued the construction of the second drone. The speed controllers and
motors have been installed on the drone arms and are ready to be soldered into the board.

In the coming week we will finish construction of the first drone by installing the sensors and
programming them into Ardupilot. We also anticipate finishing the basic construction of the

second drone.
The team did not meet with their advisor this week, but did meet with Rob from the Drone Club

to work on drone construction three times this week.
The pictures below show the beginning construction of the second drone
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5.) Each team member spent about 4 hours on the project this week.
6.) Anthony Torres and Mahmoud Zeid



